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  Help us solve this case…
Morris Township
The Morris Township Police Department is investigating an     aggravated assault that occurred on Sunday, April 29, 2018. The assault occurred on Monroe Street in Morris Township at approximately 11:45 PM.

It was reported that the victim was assaulted by two males and that a female witness was present. The victim sustained significant injuries to the face.

We are asking anyone that may have information to contact    
The Morris County Sheriff’s CrimeStoppers at:
www.copcall.org
973-COP-CALL or

 Use the free “P3 Tips” app on any mobile device
NO ONE WILL ASK YOUR NAME!
YOU could receive a REWARD up to $1,000.00
CrimeStoppers


NEEDS YOUR HELP 








